
State of Florida 

~ 

DATE: January 8,2003 
TO: 
FROM: Brenda H. Hawkins, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 
RE: 

Marguerite Lockard, Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 

Treatment of Confidential Document No. DN 095 16-02 - 

Naples Telephone requested and was granted confidential treatment for financial statements 
that were provided to the Commission. Staff has completed its review of the financial statements 
and the document listed below may be retumed to the company. 
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